Information Bulletin

July 29, 2020

Attention: Permanent Functional Impairment (PFI)

Providers

Subject: Transferring Quality Assurance Supervisor

We would like to take this opportunity to notify our providers that the role of Quality Assurance Supervisor for the PFI network has been transferred to Jennifer Booton. Jen has spent the last two years at WorkSafeBC working in claims services as a Vocational Rehabilitation Consultant. Prior to her time at WorkSafeBC, she worked in the lower mainland as a practicing kinesiolgist in community and clinical settings.

Please contact us if you have any questions or concerns.